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Wednesday, 22nd September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our Harvest Festival assembly will be held in the School Hall on Friday, 1st October at 2pm.  The 
children will sing a range of Harvest songs and present readings.  One parent or carer per family is 
most welcome to attend but we ask all visitors wear masks (unless medically exempt). 
 
We would really appreciate any non-perishable items you would like to donate, in support of 
Lewes Foodbank.  Please do send any donations in with your child anytime up until 4th October as 
they will then be collected by Debbie Twitchen from the foodbank, ready for distribution with 
local families in need.  These donations really do make a difference to lots of local people who may 
be struggling during this difficult time. 
 
Thank you in advance for your kind support. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Irèna Wooler 
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